DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District
7400 Leake Avenue
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118

CEMVN-ODT-C 30 December 2019

NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 19-182

ATCHAFALAYA RIVER BAR CHANNEL (UPDATE)

Reference Navigation Bulletin No. 19-173, dated 9 December 2019,
stating that continuing until further notice, the U.S.
Government Contract Agitation Dredge CAPT JOHN E. GRAHAM will be
working between Mile 156.0 and Mile 167.0 of the Atchafalaya
River Bar Channel.

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, WHEN CONTACTING THE DREDGE FOR PASSING
ARRANGEMENTS, MARINERS ARE ADVISED THAT THE CONTACT VESSEL NAME
IS JOHN E. GRAHAM (DREDGE ARULAQ) .

The Dredge will work 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and will be
monitoring VHF marine radio channels 16 and 13.

Mariners are urged to transit at their slowest safe speed to
minimize wake and proceed with caution after passing
arrangements have been made.

The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Tim
Connell at (504) 862-2360 and Anh Nguyen at (504) 862-2153.
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